
Hello Year One Parents,

In reading this week we are focusing on reading with fluency as a strategy. When reading
students will focus on accuracy, expression, punctuation and will re-read words when
something doesn’t make sense. We will continue reading our class novel that the students
are loving, and will continue our tracking processes; making predictions, text to self
connections and visualising.

In writing this week we will continue to work on handwriting and correctly using lower and
upper- case letters in sentences. Our genre of writing this week is focusing on Recounts,
and students will have the chance to plan (story map) and then write a recount based on
something they have done.

For spelling our focus is on Bossy e, and exploring how the silent e makes the vowel say its
name!

In maths this week, we will continue the exploration of 2D and 3D shapes, but our focus will
be identifying edges(sides) and vertices (corners) of shapes/objects. Students will engage in
activities that will sum up everything they have learnt about place value concepts.

Reminders

- Bring drink bottle to school
- If your child is late or needs to leave early, they must be signed in/out at the office.
- Don’t forget Monday 11th of March is a public holiday.
- Keep an eye on compass to book your three way conference for next week. We

would love to see you there!

As always please come and see us in the classroom or send an email if you have any
questions or concerns.

Thankyou

Grade 1 Team


